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Friday 18th October, 2024  

 

Head Teacher’s Weekly Update 

 

 

Dear Families,  

I hope this letter finds you well. We are looking forward to welcoming Year 8 families into school for 

Parents’ Evening next Wednesday (23rd October) and, shortly after half-term, Year 7 Parents’ Evening will 

be taking place (7th November). For further details, please refer to this letter: Parents' Evening 

Information  

Arrangements for Parents’ Evenings 

• School will close at 2:15pm to all pupils  

• The School Buses will arrive early on these dates 

• Parents can arrive on site from 2:30pm for a 2:40pm start 

• Car parking will be available  

• Please ensure you have booked your appointments through School Cloud  

Arbor App  

We regularly send messages and updates through the Arbor App; this is our main form of communication 

for parents. If you have not yet downloaded the Arbor App, please follow the instructions below: 

Help with Arbor 

Year 7 Welcome Mass- Thursday 24th October  

We are delighted to invite our Year 7 families to our Year 7 Welcome Mass next Thursday the 24th of 

October. Mass will begin at 2pm. It will be a wonderful opportunity to welcome new families into the St 

Wilfrid’s community. We ask that anyone who wishes to join us that afternoon, registers their attendance 

with us ahead of the event. Please click the link to see further details and to register your attendance:   

Year 7 Welcome Mass 

 

 

mailto:admin@st-wilfrids.org
https://www.st-wilfrids.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/10/Parents-Evening-Information.pdf
https://www.st-wilfrids.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/10/Parents-Evening-Information.pdf
https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/360020147458-Log-into-the-Parent-Portal-and-the-Parent-App#what-is-the-parent-portal--0-0
https://www.st-wilfrids.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/10/Year-7-Welcome-Mass-Letter-2024.pdf
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INSET Day- Friday 25th October 

School will be closed to all pupils next Friday for our staff training day.  

Year 11 and 13 Preliminary Examinations 

Next week, pupils in Years 11 and 13 will be sitting mock examinations in the majority of their subjects. We 

wish all of our pupils every success in these examinations. Further information for Year 11 parents can be 

found here: Year 11 Prelims   

A copy of the examination timetable can be found here: Examination Timetable  

If you have any queries or your child requires any support, please do not hesitate to get in touch with our 

Heads of House:  

 

Aidan Bede Cuthbert Hilda Clitherow Columba  

[6th Form] 

aidanhouse@st-
wilfrids.org 

bedehouse@st-
wilfrids.org 

cuthberthouse@st-
wilfrids.org 

hildahouse@st-
wilfrids.org 

clitherowhouse@st-
wilfrids.org 

columbahouse@st-
wilfrids.org  

 

Best Wishes, 

 

Mrs C Lennox 

Headteacher  

https://www.st-wilfrids.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/10/Year-11-Autumn-Prelims-Letter.pdf
https://www.st-wilfrids.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/10/Autumn-Prelim-Timetable-2024.pdf

